From: Joe Thorsheim

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: October 07, 2019

Subject: Request for Info - File # 1860-EX-ST-2019

Message:

The lat/long is correct. This was coordained with FAA spectrum several months ago and Orlando was
used during the coordination as the greater Orlando area. It has since come to our attention that the city
is actually Kissimmee. The lat/long listed on the application falls within the FAA spectrum coordinated
area and FAA spectrum is aware of this difference.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim



